
AGM of the APPG on Personal 
Banking & Fairer Financial Services

Monday, February 21st 2022



Members
Role on APPG First Name Last Name Party, role in Parliament

Member (Past Chair) Peter Gibson Conservative MP

Member Tom Tugendhat Conservative MP

Member Henry Smith Conservative MP

Member David Simmonds Conservative MP

Member Marco Longhi Conservative MP

Member Katherine Fletcher Conservative MP

Member Rob Roberts Conservative MP

Member Richard Holden Conservative MP

Member Paul Howell Conservative MP

Member Sammy Wilson Democratic Unionist Party

Member Prem Sikka House of Lords - Labour

Member Jonathan Harris House of Lords - Labour

Member Des Browne House of Lords - Labour

Member Mary Goudie House of Lords - Labour

Member Simon Haskel House of Lords - Labour

Member Bill Esterson Labour MP

Member Stephen Timms Labour MP

Member Emma Hardy Labour MP

Member Bell Ribeiro-Addy Labour MP

Member Chris Elmore Labour MP

Member Bambos Charalambous Labour MP

Member Siobhain McDonagh Labour MP

Member Alison Thewliss Scottish National Party MP

Member Patricia Gibson Scottish National Party MP



Officers

Role on APPG First Name Last Name Party, role in Parliament

Chair Bob Blackman Conservative MP

Vice Chair Robert Largan Conservative MP

Vice Chair Antony Higginbotham Conservative MP

Vice Chair Aaron Bell Conservative MP

Vice Chair Kevin Hollinrake Conservative MP

Vice Chair Timothy Kirkhope House of Lords - Conservative

Vice Chair Bryn Davies House of Lords -Labour

Vice Chair Tonia Antoniazzi Labour MP

Vice Chair Nick Smith Labour MP

Vice Chair Yvonne Fovargue Labour MP

Vice Chair Ruth Jones Labour MP

Vice Chair Christine Jardine Liberal Democrat MP

Vice Chair Peter Grant Scottish National Party MP

Vice Chair Martyn Day Scottish National Party MP

Officers can be elected in absentia



Secretariat
The Transparency Task Force, a Certified 
Social Enterprise, is happy to stand for 
election as the APPG’s Secretariat





Other 
Matters

•There is no need for an Income and 
Expenditure statement as there has been no 
income or expenditure

•The APPG will continue with its own focus 
plus that of the APPG on Pension Scams, 
whose members have transferred into it

•The merging of the two websites is underway

•Having just one APPG to run means the 
Secretariat can devote more time to 
supporting this APPG

•We intend to run monthly Zoom meetings as 
there is so much going on in this space; attend 
if you can, not to worry if you can’t

•We propose quarterly Zoom meetings for the 
leadership of all financial APPGs



Any questions, 
comments?


